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Refund of VAT from Norway to Foreign Businesses 

Status 

We're currently processing applications received in November 2018. 

 

Updated application form, guidelines and website 

As mentioned in the VATinfo March 2019, we do no longer require original sales 

documentation when you submit your application for refund of VAT. We now accept copies 

of invoices, credit memos and print-outs of electronic invoices received by email. 

Therefore, we have now updated the application form, guidelines and the information on 

our website. 

We ask you to please use the updated application form for any future applications. 

Information and application form are available here. 

Remember to tick the box under item 4 on the application form if you want us to return 

your invoices. 

You must still submit the application form and supporting documents by post or courier. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions: VATrefund@skatteetaten.no 

 

Amount of VAT refund requested 

The total amount of VAT refund requested in the application should be rounded off to the 

nearest Norwegian krone (NOK). 

 

Application deadline 

Please be reminded that the deadline for applying for refund of VAT on goods and 

services delivered in 2018 is on 30 June 2019. 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

Regards 

VAT Refunds 

 

https://www.skatteetaten.no/en/business-and-organisation/vat-and-duties/vat/refund-of-vat-to-foreign-businesses/
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